
Multicultural 

Arts Festival 

Wednesday 9th 

November 

Come and watch your 

children perform on   

stage. 

Tickets will be 

available from 

Monday 17th October 

Dear Parents/Carers  

I would like to begin by thanking you and your children 
for making me feel welcomed into the community spirit 
of Kates Hill Primary, it has been so lovely getting to 
know you all.    

The children all look so smart in the new uniform, and 
have settled, quickly, back into school life.  It has been a 
pleasure seeing them so excited to engage in their 
learning since we returned to school two weeks 
ago.  There are lots of exciting things coming up during 
autumn term and we cannot wait to share these with 
you.  

Kindest regards,   

Mrs L. Woodhouse  

Attendance 
Our school attendance target is 96%. Week 
beginning 6th September-16th September school 
achieved 93%. We are monitoring all children’s 
attendance and punctuality every day.  

School starts 8.45am every day please make sure 
your child is in the playground before the bell rings. 
School ends at 3.15pm please collect your children 
on time. 
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Award Evening 

We attended the award evening at 

Hagley Golf Club. Five children repre-

sented Kates Hill and were over the 

moon with winning the Gold award; 

for ‘The most imaginative recycled 

flower containers Contain It Project’ 

We received a £75.00 gardening gift 

card and a Gold Certificate as recogni-

tion for the hard work and imagina-

tion put into their project. 

 

 

Nayab received our certificate  and prize 

From Jane Clarke MBE 

President, SI Stourbridge and District siptoptimist 

We Won Gold 
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New Playground 

 
We have had a fantastic new 

playground in Early Years and year 1 

have been trying it out. 

Please come and have a look it is 

absolutely fabulous. 

KATES HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

TEL: 01384 818700 
 

www.kateshillprimary.org.uk 



 

 

 

HM Queen Elizabeth II 
 

 

 

We express our deepest sympathies for the passing of Her Majesty 

Queen Elizabeth II. 

 

Her dedication to the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland and to 

her other realms and territories is unparalleled and we thank her for her service. Our 

academy will observe the mourning period whilst 

continuing to support our pupils, families and staff.  

 

We have been doing lots of activities… 

Year 2 have drawn some lovely pictures. 
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HM Queen Elizabeth II 
 

 

 

 

Activities continued… Year 3 completed fact files 
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Year 5 read newspapers and some children 
wrote condolence letters to His Majesty, these 
have been posted… 

 

Writer of the week Ibaad... 

Kates Hill Primary school, 

Peel  Street, 

Dudley, 

DY27HP, 

Friday 9th September. 

Dear Sir, 

I am so sorry to hear of your mother’s passing. She was 

such a good person and had dedicated her life to us and 

that was really good and kind of her. 

I have watched so many videos about her extraordinary 

life. I cannot believe how many countries she managed 

to visit. She made her life look so beautiful by being an 

amazing example. I was very pleased that she died 

really peacefully. 

I cannot imagine how much pain you are going 

through, I feel so bad for you. I also cannot believe how 

many people have come out  to show their respect to 

Her Majesty - it is unbelievable and such a tribute to 

her. 

I cannot wait to see your coronation, as and when it 

takes place, as it will be a first for me. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ibaad 
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HM Queen Elizabeth II 

Year 5 


